January 4, 2014

Dear Fellowservants,

Finally, we are about to reach a goal we have labored toward for over a year and a half - our departure for the field. We will begin our 22 hour trip to Cambodia on January 7. While we are sad to leave family and friends, we are so excited to see God's hand in this next stage of our ministry. Although this marks the end of our deputation, it is really only the beginning of the work we have been preparing for. New challenges and, we trust, new blessings, await us in Cambodia. Please be in prayer for our transition. We will need to find a place to live, get a visa, and begin language school. In the midst of all these concerns, pray that the Lord will give us opportunity to minister to those around us.

While these past few weeks have been a whirlwind of packing and preparing, the Lord has allowed us to spend some precious time around the holidays with our families. We have also been able to meet with and say good-bye to many dear friends. Certainly we are thankful for this time, and also for the way God has provided. Shipping items overseas is not cheap, but through the kind gifts of several individuals and churches, our shipping expenses have been taken care of. We are now ready to go! By God's grace, our next report will come from Cambodia. Please continue in your prayers for us!

Yours In Christ,

Matt and Nikki Brown Romans 15:20-21



Nikki's Notes

Question: Where will you get drinking water? **Answer:** Water will be easy to come by. Thankfully, some very generous people gave us a water filter that will purify our water and make it safe to drink.

Question: How will you wash your clothes? **Answer:** Washing machines are available to be purchased. Most likely we will get one of our own and hang our clothes out on a line to dry.

*Please submit your questions to the email address below.



Family Time

Prayer Requests

- Safe flight to Cambodia
- Adjustment to new culture
- Opportunities to minister

Interested in receiving this electronically? Subscribe online @ brownstocambodia.wordpress.com/partner-with-us

Sending Church

Good News Baptist Church Pastor Walt Coles 3252 Taylor Road Chesapeake, VA 23321

Email: mattandnikki103@yahoo.com
Cell: (757) 771-0076

Website: brownstocambodia.wordpress.com

Mission Board World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions PO Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086